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This is opposition to Republic Wind and all proposed wind projects for Seneca County. We
have six turbines within a radius of 3/4 miles of us. Yes they are unsightly as the wind
industry States is our main objective.  But more important is what they are doing to wildlife
(we have eagles in the area), what they are doing to our community and what future concerns
will arise.  

When you are in the area at Bellevue High School on May 14 please drive around our area.
 We are fighting to keep our county the peaceful and proud place to raise a family, work in and
retire too. 

Please say no to these projects. Don’t let letters from outside of our area influence you. We
have to live with them for the next 30 years and maybe beyond if they are not maintained.

Thanks you,  

Herman and Pat Studer
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